Meet the Teacher

Mark your calendars! All Osceola students and parents are encouraged to attend
their school's Meet the Teacher in order to prepare for the 2024-2025 school year.
Osceola public schools will hold Open Houses according to the following schedule:

Wednesday, August 7

All high schools will host Meet The Teacher from 3:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. (including
The Osceola County School for the Arts Grades 6-12)

Thursday, August 8

All middle schools and K-8 schools will host Meet The Teacher from 3:30 p.m. -
5:30 p.m.

Friday, August 9

All elementary schools will host Meet the Teacher from 3:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.

This is a chance for our students and families to meet their new teachers, explore
the school campus, and get organized before the new school year starts
on Monday, August 12.
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